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PREMIER FRANÇOIS LEGAULT ANNOUNCES THAT THE WATER 
PROBLEM IN THE VILLAGE OF SAINT-GEORGES-DE-
CLARENCEVILLE WILL BE SOLVED 
 
Saint-Georges-de-Clarenceville, July 6, 2022 - This Tuesday, July 5, the Premier of 
Quebec, Mr. François Legault was in Venice-in-Quebec to introduce the CAQ candidate, 
Ms. Audrey Bogemans, for the upcoming provincial elections of October 3, 2022. 
 
Taking advantage of the occasion, the mayor, Mr. Serge Beaudoin registered to participate 
in the event with the objective of meeting the Prime Minister. 
 
It was during this meeting that Mr. Legault accompanied by his ministers introduced and 
greeted individually all the mayors present from the Haut-Richelieu MRC and by ending with 
Mr. Serge Beaudoin, the Prime Minister declared: we will solve the water problem in Saint-
Georges-de-Clarenceville! 
 
Although this announcement is a good omen and Mr. Beaudoin is very happy, he is not 
totally satisfied and underlines the fact that no timetable has been given for obtaining the 
grant. On this subject, the Prime Minister, Mr. François Legault, declared that he was 
analyzing the fact of granting a subsidy of 80 % depending on the file. It should also be 
noted that the engineers' strike continues and that this has the effect of slowing down the 
file. 
 
Nevertheless, Mr. Beaudoin remains positive following the Prime Minister's statement. 
Moreover, he had the opportunity to hand him a letter to personally inform him of the situation 
experienced by the citizens of Saint-Georges-de-Clarenceville and to make him aware of 
the Clarenceville cause. 
 
Clarenceville residents, neighbors, families and friends of other municipalities are 
encouraged to continue to send the letter available on the clarenceville.qc.ca website, in the 
Village Water Project section, to all concerned ministries, to the CAQ candidate, Audrey 
Bogemans, as well as to the Premier. Please note that the procedure for sending emails is 
also online. 
 
Be assured that Mr. Serge Beaudoin will not fail to inform you of future developments in the 
file. 
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